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Notification of the Processing of Personal Data Before the Law Comes into Force 

  

Dear Personal Data Subject, 

 

In order to comply with the Personal Data Protection Act B.E. 2562, which will come into force on  
June 1, 2022, Gunkul Engineering Public Company Limited, including its subsidiaries and associated 
companies (the “Company”), would like to inform you that the Company processes (collects, uses and 
discloses) some of your personal data, with details of personal data that the Company processes, the 
purpose of processing and the legal base for processing such data, as stated in the Privacy Notice 
appearing on the Company's website at www.gunkul.com under the heading of Personal Data 
Protection (https://www.gunkul.com/th/personal-data-protection/privacy-notice). 

 

The Company will continue to process your personal data for the same purpose as stated above. In the 
event that the Company processes your personal data on the basis of consent and you do not wish the 
Company to continue processing your personal data, you are able to find a Data Subject Request Form 
for withdrawal of consent for the Company to stop processing your personal data on the Company's 
website at www.gunkul.com under the heading of Personal Data Protection 
( https://www.gunkul.com/th/personal-data-protection/data-subject-request-form) and submit a 
completely filled out request for exercising the data subject right to privacy@gunkul.com. If you have 
any problem or question in filling out the request form, please contact the Company via 
privacy@gunkul.com or phone number 0-2242-5800. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
Gunkul Engineering Public Company Limited 
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